
Join the conversation about Hydro One’s Lake Superior Link project 
Hydro One has recently applied to the Ontario Energy Board to construct a new transmission line between our 
Lakehead Transformer Station (TS) and our Wawa TS, as shown on the map. We’re calling our proposed project 
the Lake Superior Link. By maximizing existing infrastructure, our proposal is the most cost-effective solution 
for Ontario electricity customers while minimizing the environmental footprint.

We want to hear from you! 
We want to ensure our project delivers tangible benefits to local communities, and will be hosting a series of 
information drop-ins along the proposed route, as shown on the map. Please stop by to meet members of the 
project team, learn more about the Lake Superior Link and provide your feedback. 

Please join us:

Monday, March 19, 2018 Tuesday, March 20, 2018 Wednesday, March 21, 2018 Thursday, March 22, 2018

Red Rock
12:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m.
Red Rock Public Library
42 Salls Street

Dorion
5:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.
Dorion Community Centre 
175 Dorion Loop Road

Nipigon
5:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.
Royal Canadian Legion 
Branch 32 102, 5th Street

Thunder Bay
5:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.
Victoria Inn Hotel and 
Convention Centre
Kensington Room
555 Arthur Street West

Schreiber
5:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.
Schreiber Municipal Gym
204 Alberta Street 

Terrace Bay
5:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.
Terrace Bay Cultural Centre
13 Selkirk Avenue

Marathon
1:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.
Marathon Centre Mall
2 Hemlo Drive

White River
5:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.
Royal Canadian Legion 
Branch 169
108 Winnipeg Street

Wawa
5:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.
Royal Canadian Legion 
Branch 429
51 Broadway Avenue

For more information
Stephanie Hodsoll, Hydro One Community Relations
Tel: 1-877-345-6799
Email: Community.Relations@HydroOne.com
www.HydroOne.com/LakeSuperiorLink

Vous trouverez cet avis en français au site Web ci-dessus  
(sous Community Engagement).


